
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

YPI CHARTER SCHOOLS 
 

December 9, 2019 
 
TO: YPI Charter Schools 

Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Yvette King-Berg 

Executive Director 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Recommendation to review and approve revised and updated YPICS 

forms documents and materials related to state and federal 
compliance 

 
BACKGROUND 

 
Schools, districts and county offices that receive funding for certain state and federal 
programs are required to regularly revise and update forms, documents and other materials 
related to these programs to ensure ongoing compliance. 
ANALYSIS 

 
The revision and updating of materials related to compliance with state and federal 
programs for which the YPI Charter Schools receive funding is scheduled yearly at a 
regular meeting of the YPICS Board of Directors. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors review the revised and updated materials 
and approve all materials and approve all materials for public posting and/or distribution 
as necessary. 
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